
Reading Between the Lions

On December 12th, Powell’s House hosted a Winter
Wonderland event, bringing the entire boarding community
together for a festive and memorable evening. Our common
room was transformed into a cozy, winter-themed space
with twinkling lights and cheerful decorations. Guests
enjoyed pizza, hot chocolate, all while watching the football
game on the big screen.

This event also served as an open house, giving visitors a
chance to explore our rooms and view the Powells House
experience. It was wonderful to see everyone come together
to celebrate, share laughs, and create lasting memories.

The success of Winter Wonderland showcased the creativity
and teamwork, of everyone in Powells House. Thank you to
all who helped organize, decorate, and welcome our guests.
Let’s carry this energy into more events that celebrate the
incredible community we’ve built together.
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Winter Wonderland

Movember Morning Run
To celebrate Movember, our boarding house took the lead in promoting awareness
and support for men’s mental health by organizing a Movember Run. From 7:00
to 8:00 AM, students made their way to Tim Hortons and back. The event wasn't
just about the run—it was about raising awareness and showing unity for an
important cause. Participants returned with smiles (and coffees in hand) after a
morning well spent.



LION OF THE MONTH

The Faculty vs Powell’s House Day Student game was held on
November 1st. While the faculty demonstrated their
experience and poise, the day students brought the energy.
Team Faculty just beat the day students in a neck to neck
battle, ending the game with shared appreciation. 

Thank you to everyone who participated and supported these
events—it’s moments like these that make our house truly
special!

Powell’s House Day Students Vs. Faculty Game

Intra House Games
This week’s Intra-House Dodgeball Games brought energy and excitement to the
gym as teams battled for points. The competition was great, and congratulations to
the Maroon team and thank you to all players and supporters for making the event a
huge success! 

Congratulations to our Lion(s)
of the November month: Joshua
and Chris. This month these
two have been extremely
positive and enthusiastic, always
looking to help others. This
roommate duo deserved every
part of this award. 


